
ADDENDUM 5 

Jeanann Michl 

1608 18th. Street 

Oroville, CA 95965 

 

This past Thursday, June 2nd, a representative of the Regional Housing Authority of Sutter and 

Nevada Counties met with two Butte County Building Officials.  At that time the Building 

Officials pulled past permit history for the property at 1608 18th Street and located the signed 

off building permit for the porches on the front and back of the home.  Since the porches have 

passed inspection by County officials, the only requirement of the County at this time is for the 

selected Contractor to purchase a building permit for deck repairs.  With this information the 

Housing Authority is requesting that each Contractor submit a revised bid based on the scope 

of work in the Work Write Up item number 2.  Item number 2 will be the only line item that the 

Contractor will be allowed to revise.  

 

Revised bids will be due Thursday, June 9th by 3:00 PM. 

 


